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The Parish Council was saddened to receive the resignation of Mrs Shelagh Elcock at the August meeting.  Thanks are expressed to her for all her work over the past 4 years since she became a Councillor.  A vacancy now exists on the Parish Council.

A report on the progress of the Community Centre was presented to the meeting along with work that still has to be done.

Councillors are in the process of updating all policies and so far has updated amongst others the Code of Conduct, the Disciplinary policy, the Sickness & Absence policy, Equal Opportunities policy, etc.  There are still a number of policies to complete.

Villagers are reminded that it is their responsibility to cut back any of their vegetation that is overhanging public footpaths, highways, etc.

Electrical safety certificates have been obtained for the Pavilion and Old Boys’ School.  PAT testing has also taken place at the Pavilion and Clubhouses.

The painting of the pavilion has now been completed.

The Clerk is in the process of registering the PC with NYCCs Parish Portal.  This is a system whereby all highway matters, problem street lights, etc, can be reported directly to NYCC and they have to provide feedback.

A para-cycling bike race will be coming through the village on 21 September.  The village will be decorated with bunting to mark the event.

A village ‘litter pick’ will take place in October, the date is to be finalised.

